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Copy letter received from the Department of
Foreign Affairs of a letter from the Secretary of
State for Northern Ireland, Merlyn Rees, MP, to
the Minister for Foreign Affairs, Dr Garret
FitzGerald, TD, in which he rejects the
argument that the border has had a depressing
effect on the areas immediately on either side
of it and the idea of a study of Derry and its
hinterland. Letter expresses support for a joint
study of fisheries in Lough Foyle and the seas
around Ireland

May 1975

Item

6 pages

Department of the Taoiseach

Open

National Archives, Ireland. May only be
reproduced with the written permission of the

Director of the National Archives.
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